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Dr Tim Holt

Dr George Conrad

Dr Farukh Malik
Dr Navdeep Sethi
Dr Anna Romito

Dr Nita Kodical 

PPG Meeting
Monday 1st February
18.00-19.00

First floor community room

Minutes
Attendees 

SW,TH RR, NH, CC,AJ,HHJ, HO

Introductions
Dr Tim Holt, Lead GP

Sarah Walker, Practice Manager

Dr Tim Holt and Sarah Walker both introduced themselves to the PPG as they are both new in post and it is their first PPG meeting. 

National survey results

The results were discussed where we do best and where we can improve. 

We do best: 

83% of respondents are satisfied with the surgery’s open hours

91% of respondents say the last nurse they saw or spoke to was good at treating them with care and concern
91% of respondents say the last nurse they saw or spoke to was good at giving them enough time

For improvement: 

71% of respondents say the last nurse they saw or spoke to was good at explaining tests and treatments. 

77% of respondent say the last GP they saw or spoke to was good at explaining tests and treatments. 

77% of respondents found that it was easy to get through to the surgery by telephone. The PPG feedback that they are holding on the line for a long period of time without the call being answered. 
It was discussed to have a queuing system put in place so patients know how long they will need to wait for their call to be answered. It was also raised to have the dental open times when calling the practice. 
Action: SW to look into implementing a queuing system on the telephones & raise request for telephone times on the telephones for dental. 
TH to feedback to clinicians results of  explaining tests and treatments.  
Friends and Family test

83% patients would recommend us to their friends or family. 

NHS Choices website
We currently score 3/5 stars on NHS Choices, negative comments are mainly concerning the reception team which,  we currently working through a changeover of reception staff which may have caused some unsettlement, we hope that once the new staff have settled in this will improve feedback. 

A.O.B

Drug and Alcohol services

The PPG are concerned about the new drug and alcohol services that have been commissioned with the discussion of having the services held at ECHWC. 

Action: SW to raise PPG concerns to Turning Point

Referrals to hospitals
The PPG are concerned that their referral letters are not being sent in time for their appointment. 
Action: SW to feed back to practice staff


